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Society For Human Resource Management -
"NLRB's New Joint Employer Test May Impact
OSHA"

Patricia Ogden of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article, "

," published by the Society
for Human Resource Management (SHRM) on Sept. 21.
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http://www.shrm.org/hrdisciplines/safetysecurity/articles/pages/osha-joint-employer.aspx

